
 

 

 

Circular Regarding Class X & XII Fee Payment 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please note that the school fee for Class X & XII has been 

generated for the period January 2023 to March 2023. 

Kindly ensure that all dues up to March 2023 are cleared by 31st 

January 2023 to enable smooth transition to the Board Exams. 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

Somerville School, Greater NOIDA 


